
Request for Comments 
 
The Small Wind Working Group met on Thursday, April 14, 2011 from 11:00am to 1:30pm. 
Discussions centered on developing program changes that will restore confidence in the program 
and better address safety and performances concerns. During the meeting the BPU staff 
requested that installers, manufacturers and other industry stakeholders share their comments 
and thoughts regarding program changes as well as what currently is in place in the industry 
regarding customer protection in the event of a failure. The BPU staff and the market managers 
will be developing a straw proposal for public comment incorporating stakeholder program 
changes that will be addressed to the Board for approval as part of the compliance filing prior to 

opening the wind program. Please e-mail your suggestions to OCE@bpu.state.nj.us by Friday 

May 13, 2011.  
 
 

 


